
	

	

 

Lincolnshire – Prairie View School District 103 

1370 RIVERWOODS ROAD 
LINCOLNSHIRE, IL  60069 

847.295.4030 
(Fax) 847.295.9196  

Memo 

To:  Board of Education    
From:  Scott Warren, Superintendent 
CC:  Nina Nusbaum, Director of Curriculum 
Date: March 25, 2025  
Re: Approval of Consolidation District Plan 2025-26   

The	Curriculum	and	Special	Education	Departments	have	collaborated	to	prepare	the	
Consolidation District Plan (CDP) application for the 2025-26 school year. The CDP 
allows grantees (districts) to answer one set of planning questions to meet the 
requirements for 12 federal formula grants through ISBE. It is a requirement that the 
Board of Education approve the Consolidated District Plan prior to it being submitted 
to ISBE for final approval. The draft application is attached for review.	
	

	


